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Association of International Olympic Winter Sports Federations

Mr Hein Verbruggen
President

SportAccord

Maison du Sport International
Avenue de Rhodanie 54
1007 Lausanne

Zurich, 2 April 2012

.Sport Internet Domain Name

Dear Hein,

Thank you for your e-mails dated 29 February and 15 March 2012 and the background information
on the .sport initiative.

We are pleased to confirm the AIOWF's general support of your initiative with a view for
safeguarding the interests of the International Federations and creating new opportunities for the
sports. However, please understand that we would like to discuss this project with our members in
more details before taking any final decision, as we would need to better understand what role we
would play on behalf of our members. We will therefore discuss this project at our next General
Assembly in Quebec in May 2012.

Thank you for your initiative to examine this project on behalf of the International Federations. We
look forward to further updates.

Yours sincerely,
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Rene Fasel aHorst Lichtner

President General Secretary



